No. 6/17/2018-DGTR

Government of India
Ministry of Commerce & Industry
Department of Commerce
Directorate General of Trade Remedies
Jeewan Tara Building, 4th Floor, 5, Parliament Street, New Delhi

Dated the 9.11.2018
All Interested parties,

Subject: Further Extension of time for filing questionnaire response in Anti-Subsidy
Investigation concerning imports of Continuous Cast Copper Wire Rods from
Indonesia, Malaysia, Thailand and Vietnam

Gentlemen,

Requests for further extension of time for filing questionnaire response have been
received from the Department of Foreign Trade, Ministry of Commerce. Royal Thai
Government as well as various other importers/users of the subject goods.

2 After careful consideration, it has been decided to grant further extension of time for
filing questionnaire response up to 26" November, 2018.

3. [t may be noted that no request for further extension will be entertained. All concerned
are accordingly requested to positively submit responses within the extended time frame.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

(mThakuﬂ

Addl. DG
Tel: 011-23408729
Email: m.thakur@pnic.in




